
Notice of Living Wage Rate 
 

 
 

All vendors who are awarded service contracts for certain services 
In the City of Baltimore are subject to the provisions of the Baltimore 

City (Living) Wage Law. 
The purpose of this law is to provide a living 

Minimum hourly wage rate for worker(s) employed 
By those vendors. 

 
 
 

NOTICE TO EMPLOYEES: 
Under the Provisions of the Baltimore City Code, Article 5, Subtitle 26 

 

 

YOU MUST BE PAID A LIVING WAGE OF 
$12.74 per hour beginning July 1, 2022 

 

 

$13.33 per hour beginning July 1, 2023 
 
 
 
 

OVERTIME PAY 
At least 1 ½ times the regular rate of pay for All 

hours worked over eight (8) in one workday; 
All hours worked over forty (40) in one workweek. 

 
 
 

[The above rates apply to all contractors and subcontractors of] 

Baltimore City service contracts. 
 

 
For more information call or write: 

Wage Commission 
7 East Redwood Street 

9th Floor 
Baltimore, Maryland 21202 

(410) 396-4835 
 

Brandon Scott, Mayor 
 

THIS POSTER MUST BE DISPLAYED 
UNDER PENALTY OF LAW 

 

 

Visit Our Website @ https://civilrights.baltimorecity.gov/wage-commission 

https://civilrights.baltimorecity.gov/wage-commission

